Robertswood Nursery News 15.03.19

Dear Parents and Carers

This week we have been learning about the story of ‘The Three Little Pigs’. The children
enjoyed listening to the story and later during their play they had lots of fun building homes
using the large blocks and acting out the story using the role play masks, puppets and musical
instruments. Great work nursery.

The children also had the opportunity to draw their own pigs on the computer using the paint
programme. The children are becoming so much more confident when using the mouse.

They were able to choose their colours and use the mouse to help them draw the face of a pig
and some children drew all three little pigs. We were all really impressed. Well done nursery!

The children have also enjoyed making the pink icing to decorate their biscuit. They were ab
to choose marshmellows and chocolate drops for the eyes and the nose. They were very
excited to take them home.

We had such a busy week that we did not manage to make our houses so we are going to make
them next week. Please can you talk to your children about the house or flat where you live, for
example how many windows does your house have? What colour is your front door? What
number is on your front door?

Next week: j
Our book of the week will continue to be ‘The Three Little Pigs’ &
Our colour of the week will be ‘Green’ i
We will be visiting the library and doing P.E.

We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend.

The Nursery Team.




